
 

Date:28/06/2019 

C 22 (2019-20) 

To, 

Primary Parents (Grade 7 Ekam) 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 

After the successful completion of Year 1 SVM now has geared up to welcome Year 2. 

As promised team SVM is always working towards enhancement of academic structure with 

timely guidance. 

We have re-organised the parent’s orientation for grade 7 parents who had missed the 

orientation that was held on Wednesday 26th June 2019. 

We look forward to see you on Saturday,6th July 2019 at 9.00 -9.30 am for an Orientation on SVM 

Road map for 7th graders. 

 

Thank you 

Yours Truly 

Darshana Dabke 

 


